
Update for Chippenham Area Board 

 

 

Update from 
 

Kington Langley Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

1st July 2013 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Following the elections we have just one vacancy to fill.  Preparations to fill this vacancy 
are underway.  Cllr Dixson was elected Chairman and Cllr Trickey was elected Vice-
Chairman. 

 

 

• The parish council continues to take a view on planning applications and when 
necessary will hold an extraordinary meeting to make sure comments are with Wiltshire 
council on time. 

 

 

• Drainage issues in the village are ongoing.  A solution has been agreed with regards to 
the problems at Silver Street, Kington Langley however we await a report from Danny 
Everett on the best way forward.  

 

 

• Since the ‘U’ turn regulations for the A350 - it appears that a dangerous situation for 
pedestrians who wish to cross at the Pretty Chimneys has arisen.  This is being taken 
up with David Thomas. 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

• Future Meeting dates are:  8th July, 5th August, 2nd September, 7th October, 11th 
November and 2nd December.  Please note that some of the dates have been changed 
so as not to coincide with the Area Board meeting dates.  

 

 
 


